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Dock No. 50-409

Da1ryland Pcwer Cooperative
ATTN: Mr. Frank Linder

General Manager
2615 East Avenue South
Lacrosse, Wisecc. sin 54601

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your February 6,1981 letter (LAC-7261) which was
filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation. This letter provided
a status report of fire protection modifications for your Lacrosse Soiling
Water Reactor and requested, per 10 CFR 50.48(d), approval to postpone the
installation of the automatic water fire suppression system. Fees pursuant
to 10 CFR 170.22 are applicable to this request, but were not remitted to
us. We note that the ONRR staff approved your request on February 12, 1981.

Based on the information provided by the ONRR staff as a result of their
final review of your request, it has been determined that this request
involved consideration of an issue that was administrative in nature.
Therefore, a Class II fee of 51,200 is appropriate and should be pror:ptly
remitted to this Jffice.

Sincerely,

.t'!L 1

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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